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Memo

To:
Faculty, Staff, Teaching Assistants and Graduate Assistants

From:
Noel Badiou, Director, Centre for Human Rights

Barry Miller, Executive Director, Faculty Relations

Copy:
Rhonda Lenton, Vice President Academic and Provost


Gary Brewer, Vice President Finance and Administration


Aileen Ashman, Assistant Vice President Human Resources

Date:
November 21, 2014
Subject:
New Name Change Process
Our purpose in writing is to inform you that the University has implemented a process by which employees may elect to adopt a preferred name to replace the name that is publically displayed in various University contexts.  In particular, the Human Resources Information System can now accommodate a preferred name as well as a legal name. 
Importantly, this initiative is designed to support recently added provisions under the Ontario Human Rights Code regarding gender identity and gender expression.

Name changes can be facilitated through use of the attached “Employee Name Change Application Form.”  A copy of the form may be obtained from the Centre for Human Rights, Faculty Relations or the Department of Human Resources and may be submitted to the Centre for Human Rights or the Department of Human Resources. Should you receive an inquiry about the name change process or how to obtain a copy of the Name Change Application Form, we ask that you refer the employee to the Centre for Human Rights in a way that exercises respect and empathy.  You are also invited to contact the Centre for Human Rights, Faculty Relations or Human Resources should you have your own questions about the name change process. 
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